
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  8-13-16 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:25. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 23 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on Weather.  Tommy will give one next month. 
 
Randy thanked Alex Lovertich for providing lunch.  Paul Hockin will provide lunch in 
September. 
 
Guests included Chester Lightle’s wife Lynn. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Jimmy Jones seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Alex Lovertich and Jimmy Jones joined the activities committee that will meet August 23.  
Hawkins Airport has an open house next Saturday from 10-2.  TVR has a lunch on 
Wednesday, August 24, at noon.  On September 17 and 18 the MS and Alabama CAP will 
fly gliders out of Harrell Field.  The glider club has a new two-place Grob-103. 
 
Dee gave the financial report. Hangar rent collections are on budget. Our land note 
payments are current and the principal balance is $46,000. It was moved that the financial 
report be accepted, seconded, and it was approved. 
 
John Price and John Ragsdale will conduct the yearly audit. 
 
Don Jackson, Paul Hockin, Dee, Carlton, and Coley will research and report to the club 
about building T-hangars. 
 
Mike Smith moved to adjourn at 12:22, and Paul Hockin seconded it. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin  


